
Notice to 400 Level Students. 
 

Students those who have obtained hostel facilities and do not wish 

to stay after examinations are requested to inform Director/ 

Accommodation (Contact No: - 0812392328) and vacate the room 

provided to you in order to accommodate students of other levels.   

 

 

 

 

Deputy Registrar 

Faculty of Arts. 


